
DO PASS Testimony for HB 1276     January 23, 2025 

 

From Everett Duckworth, citizen of West Fargo, ND 

1536 8th ST E 

 

Dear chairman and members of the house government and veterans aMairs. 

 

I believe this supports our 2nd amendment rights and is therefore very important to the 
various organizations that use raMles to help raise money. Independent of your political 
aMiliation, this bill should make clear and codify the use of raMles which have been 
traditionally used in North Dakota. 

 

Thanks for your consideration ! 


